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SGS Action Plan 2024
Summary Report
The Scottish Guild of Servers uses an annual Action Plan as an effective and efficient way of furthering Guild business. This is a summary of the progress the Council has made with the current Action Plan. 
Communication
· A  Communication Sub-Group has been established to develop a Communication Strategy for the SGS .This is due to be completed by October 2024
· A list of members who do not have email will be produced to enable better communication with this group.
· A Rosary Booklet is to be compiled and published by the end of September 2024.
· A servers’ manual for young servers is to be produced by November this year. 
· The  levy procedures were expanded to circulate the revised annual levy letter to Vestry Secretaries as well as Priories and individual members. 
· The content of the SGS Constitution will be completed this month and appropriate changes brought to the Council meeting in October.
Council Roles
· A review and revision of the SGS role descriptors was completed in March this year.
· Sr Vicki Paterson has been confirmed as webmaster for the Guild.  
Worship
· Training material to support servers continues to be produced and  posted on the website.
· Successful server training sessions were undertaken on 24 May in Holy Trinity Ayr and 25 May at St Peter’s Stornoway. 
· A new server training programme will be developed this coming year.
Spiritual Development and Fellowship
· The Holy Rosary via Zoom was conducted by Revd Canon Sarah Shaw our Chaplain General on Saturday  2 December 2023. 
· On 23 March this year Rev Canon Sarah Shaw  organised and delivered a highly successful and extremely well attended Servers’ Retreat Day at St Ninian’s Cathedral, Perth in conjunction with Rev Canon John McLuckie from Old St Paul’s Edinburgh.      

Sr Sheena Liddell
Guild MC and Training Adviser
August 2022
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